
From: Jerry Wong 
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 5:05 PM 
To: Jerry Wong 
Subject: Thanks for your prayers 
  
Hi all, 
  
As we are in the middle of the Fall semester, we are seeking to grow our discipleship 
ministries. Earlier in the month, we had one of our Mission Directors with Epic speak at 
our Fall retreat on the topic of discipleship. Praise God, that it was a good time of 
learning and fellowship. Since the beginning of 2020, we have been emphasizing 
discipleship and we are continuing to do so. Please continue to pray for people to have 
the heart, availability, and capacity in their schedule to follow Christ and to make 
disciples of all nations. Personally, I find that the journey of discipleship is one of 
blessing and sacrifice.  
  
Praise God that two staff members have been called to serve at SJSU with Epic. Becky 
Yee has been a volunteer for the last four years and Lydia Yee was on PT staff with 
Epic in SF. Both are currently trusting God for a team to give toward their ministries and 
to pray for them. I am excited about them joining our team and please keep them in 
your prayers.  
  

1. Please for us to grow in our discipleship ministries.  
2. Please pray for Becky and Lydia as they trust God for their financial and prayer 

needs. 
3. Please pray for the advancement of the gospel and student care of new and 

regular students. 
  
I appreciate you all and your partnership in the gospel. 
  
God bless, 
  
Jerry Wong 
925 997-1083 
  



 


